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LY,
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

‘71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Enclosure. 14th June, 1932.

Dear Sirs,

I have to inform you that application
forms, Reqg. 9 (N), for the assignment of International
Convention freeboards have been received from Messrs.
Gérrissen & Co., in respect of the following Norwegian
ships, viz:— "NORDVANGEN", "SOR%ANGEN","\'{A}::}:SEYM%QQN",
"DALVANGEN" , " AUSTVANGEN" and " LINDVAN&EN", and in each

case the survey is to be hdld at New Orleans, La., HeB.A,,
In view of the fact that frecboards have

not been assigned by Lloyd's Register to these ships, I
have to reguest that you will forward such information as
may be available for the information and guldance of the
Society's Surveyor.

In the meantime the Society's Surveyor at
New Orleans is being instructed as far as possible, and
photoprints of the approved profile and deck plans, midship
section and First Entry reports are being forwarded for
his guidance.

I confirm the telegram 1 sent to you

this morning as per enclosed Copy -

I am, Dear Sirs, .
Yours raitntuly(id /O[]

pro Secretary.




